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The Friends Foundation 1993-1994 

Giving Report contains the following 
error: 

Under the name "Phyllis Fitzpatrick" 
in the Memorial Contributions section, 
only KRNA, Inc. should be listed. 

The following donors made gifts in 
memory of Reta Lekin: 

Emma & John Alberhasky 

Judy & Jim Ball 
Vic Belger 
Barbara K. Buckley 
Adelaide & Guido Bulgarelli 

Margaret & Clark Caldwell 
Lila M. Dean 

Jan L. and William L. Dull 

Paul Dvorak 

Sally Fedge 
Betty & Vernon Fisher 
Patricia Fisher 

Frietlds Committee members (I to r): Joseph Browll, Tom Hulme, Lillzee McCray, Mary 

Lea Kruse, Kay Loeffelholz, Larry Eckholt, Marguerite Humphreys, Bill Choyke Dave 
Vall Dusseldorp, Eileen Robi11soll 

' 

Marian & Bob Gaffey 

Mary Ellen Gatens 
Sandra & Richard Havel 
Hilda & Jesse Herrell 
Sheila & Mick Hogan 
Marti & Howard Horan 
John Johnson FRIENDS FOUNDATION BOARD, 

COMMITTEE EVENTS Alice M Kintz 

The Friends Foundation launched a 
new fiscal year by hosting the annual 
Donor Recognition Reception at the 
library on September 11. To the strains 
of Caribbean music (selected from the 
library's compact disc collection), 
guests enjoyed Caribbean food and 
browsed through a display of books, 
videos and other materials related to 
the theme. 

On August 27, the Friends Committee 
opened a new year of activities with its 
"Back to School" used book sale. Four 
additional book sales are scheduled 
during 1994-95: October 29, February 
11, April 22, and June 17. 

The Friends Foundation Board in July 
appointed four new members: Patty 
Rossmann, Suzanne Summerwill, Linda 
Behrendt and Clayton Ringgenberg. 
"Villiam Burger was elected the board's 

i!.W president, replacing Marvin 
Hartwig who completed a two-year 
term. Duke McGrath and David 
Johansen retired from the board after 
completing their terms. 

The Friends Committee elected 
Marguerite Humphreys as its newest 
member; she will chair the book sale 
committee. Former Iowa City Press­

Citizen editorial writer Joseph Brown 
also had been named to the Friends 
Committee but resigned in late August 
after he accepted a new position with a 
Tampa (FL) newspaper. 

Tom Hulme is serving as Friends 
Committee president during 1994-95. 

Gladys E. Manning 

Ruth McCuskey 
Martina Meyer 

Pauline Miller 
Jean & John O'Neil 

Esther Otto 
Helen Sawyer 

Wilma Shaffer 
Mrs. & Mr. Val Skarda 
Lucille Stimmel 

Esther Visek 

Mary & Lumir Visek 

Agnes Wilkinson 

Helen E. Zeller 

The Iowa City Public Library and the 
Friends Foundation deeply regret that 
this error occurred and apologizes to 
the family and friends of Reta Lekin. 

IF YOU HA VE A DISABILITY, TELL US HOW WE CAN HELP 
The Iowa City Public Library will If you or· someone you know will 
make rea�nable

.
ac��?'odations for require an accommodation to partici-

people with d1sabtl1hes who are pate, please notify us at )east 48 

interested in �articipatin� 
.. 

in our hours in advance by calling Carol 
programs or usmg our fac1hhes. Spaziani at 356-5206. TDD users call 

356-5494. 


